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August 7th, 1924.

\

Dr. J. S. Dohan,
127 Stanley Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Dr. Dohan;-
I have Just learned from Mr.

Finley that the Ionizing outift which was received 
by us some time ago was a gift from you to the 
University for use in the Faculty of Dentistry.

It is a matter for great regret 
that you did not receive a suitable acknowledgment 
at an earlier date, but I trust that you will permit 
me in the absence of the Principal, through whom 
such an acknowledgment should properly come, to express 
the thanks of the University for your kindness in 
presenting us with a piece of apparatus which, I 
understand, is unique in Canada. Immediately on the 
Principal’s return I shall inform him of your 
generosity.

Yours faithfully.

Wilfrid Bovey.


